Tuesday, 28 October 2014
Porsche Centre Melbourne
COMPETITION RULES MEETING for 2017 SEASON
Wednesday 23rd November, 6pm at Porsche Centre Melbourne.
Annually the Club holds a review of the operation of the Standing Competition Rules at the end of the season. The Standing Competition Rules are the principal document governing the competition system within the Club and this document will form the basis for the meeting.
The Rules meeting at the end of the 2016 season will be held in the board room on the first floor of Porsche Centre Melbourne starting at 6pm and finishing around 7.30pm.
The intent of the meeting is to allow ideas to be raised that could contribute to improved running of next year's competition.  Past meetings have examined changes to how points are calculated, vehicle eligibility criteria, disputes processes and time limits, composition of the classes, number of droppable events and compliance testing procedures. Fitting newly released Porsche models into our class structures is also a topic that is frequently debated.
The discussion should be vigorous!
All members who have or plan to compete with the Club are invited to attend.
Suggestions and ideas are welcome on the night, but we will make better use of the time if contributions are emailed to competition@pcv.com.au prior to the meeting. Emails would also be welcome from anybody that cannot attend.

Tony Carolan
Competition Director

